
Friday, April 12, 2013
9:00 a.m.―11:00 a.m.

Registration  
9:00 a.m.―9:30 a.m.

at Kennedy-King College 
Main Theater

740 W. 63rd Street

The Public Building Commission of Chicago is conducting an 
outreach in support of an upcoming design-build procurement. 

Interested construction companies and design firms should  
attend.  The firms will be encouraged to submit proposals for  
renovation projects for completion ending in August of 2013.

Contact Chuck Kelly at  
312-744-9679 or rsvp@pbcchicago.com 

with Questions

Public Building Commission of Chicago 

Outreach Event


